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23rd March 2018  

MESSY CHURCH 

It was lovely to see so many children of all 

ages (3-11) at Messy Church on Tuesday.  The 

children had a great time taking part in a 

range of craft activities and an Easter egg 

hunt before participating in an interactive 

storytelling session.  Many thanks to Reverend 

Malham, Reverend Morgan and helpers from 

both the Methodist and Anglican churches for 

running such a lovely treat for our children.  

We hope to do another one in the summer 

term. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A note from Mrs Peacock 
Congratulations to the Hayward family on the 

birth of baby Harry. We are sure Charlie will be 

a super big brother. Thank you to everyone who 

has returned their ‘Wraparound Care’ 

consultation form. The governors will be looking 

carefully at the responses and we will keep you 

updated regarding the outcomes. The school hall 

is full of laughter & activity as our children take 

part in their ‘Sports Relief’ activities. They are 

certainly enjoying the challenges. This afternoon 

Mrs Harris and I will be accompanying ten 

children to the Royal Hall in Harrogate for the 

Save the Children Concert. It is a fantastic 

opportunity and we are all very excited. 

Headteacher’s Award 

 Herbie  
…for outstanding homework using algebraic 

equations. 

Lion Class 

Eve  

…for outstanding 

homework involving 

area and perimeter. 

 

Tiger Class 

Eva  
…for persevering 

when faced with a 

challenge. 

 

Jaguar Class 

Theo 

…for working hard 

to improve his 

sentence 

construction. 
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Coming up this term… 

Friday 23rd March 

6.30 Schools Charity Concert, Harrogate 

Tuesday 27th March 

3-4pm Spring Fayre in the school hall 

Monday 26th March 

PM KS2 Orienteering @Outwood Academy 

Thursday 29th March 

1.15 Easter Service @ St Nicholas Church 

2pm Break up for Easter* 

Monday 16th April 

Staff Training Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 17th April 

School re-opens for the summer term 

 

*NB We shall finish the spring term with 

our Easter Service at St Nicholas Church.  

Please collect your child(ren) from the 

church at 2pm.  A member of staff will 

escort any children travelling on the bus to 

the Bull Inn car park to board the bus. 
 

 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend! 
 

PTA News 

Many thanks to everyone for supporting 

all the PTA events so far this term.  The 

funds raised have benefitted our children 

in so many ways.  Our last event of the 

Spring Term will be the Easter Fayre on 

Tuesday between 3-4pm.  If you would 

like to help with this, you can donate a 

plate of cakes or buns for the cake sale.  

We shall also be holding an Easter Bonnet 

competition for the children – just the 

thing for a rainy day activity (the 

forecast for the weekend isn’t too 

great!).  Looking forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

 
 

Sports Relief @ St Nicholas 
A massive well done to the children of our 

school for organising and running such a 

fantastic fundraising event for Sports Relief 

and to all the children who supported their 

efforts by taking part in the ‘Daley 

Challenges’.  Thanks also to all who 

contributed to guess how many steps Jonnie 

Peacock will achieve. There is total prize 

money of £31 and the winner will be 

announced next week.  Good luck to all who 

have taken part!  So far we have managed to 

raise a fantastic £132 between us!!!  There 

will be no Celebration Assembly today due to 

the fun afternoon. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

World Down Syndrome Day 

Well done to Ayrton, Austin, Emmerson 

and Porscha who showed their support for 

World Down Syndrome Day by wearing 

odd socks on Wednesday.  Find out more 

about this annual global event here: 
https://worlddownsyndromeday.org/about-wdsd 
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